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The Director (TW) verbally conveyed that the Tribal
Welfare Department is required to get ready the draft Tribal
Sub-Plan for 10" Five Year Plan 2002-2007 and Annual Plan
2002-2003 side by side the UT plan as per the discussion held
at the Coordination meeting today. The draft UT plan as a
whole including Tribal Sub-Plan is being finalized by every
sectoral department following the discussion held at the DPC
meeting from 27/12/2001 to 29/12/2001. Therefore, we may
call for the draft Tribal Sub-Plan for 10" Five Year Plan 2002-
1l 2007 and Annual Plan 2002-2003 separately by 15/01/2002.

' | Accordingly, a draft letter is placed below for approval
please.
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